

Telecommunication **Development Bureau (BDT)**

Ref.: D/DM/061

Geneva, 26 May 2011

To ITU-D Sector members

Contact:

Mario Maniewicz, Chief POL Dept

Telephone: +41 22 730 5421 +41 22 730 5484

Telefax: E-mail:

mario.maniewicz@itu.int

Subject:

Observers to Council 2011

Dear Sir/Madam,

Within the framework of the implementation of Decision 519 (Council 2004)in annex, I am pleased to invite the members of the ITU-D Sector willing to attend the 2011 Session of the Council as observers, to submit their applications to the BDT before 31 July 2011.

Applications received by the above deadline will be submitted to the Chairman of the Telecommunication Development Advisory Group (TDAG) for evaluation and selection in conformity with the criteria adopted by the TDAG.

After the necessary consultations with the Directors of the two other Bureaux, each nominated Sector Member will be informed accordingly and will be notified to the Council Secretariat.

Yours sincerely,

Brahima Sanou Director